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MINUTES 
MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE COMMISSION 

TOWNSHIP OF MONROE 
FEBRUARY 13, 2014 

 
 

The Reorganization Meeting of the Monroe Township Municipal Alliance Commission re-scheduled for 
February 13, 2014 was cancelled, due to inclement weather. 
 
The next scheduled Monroe Township Municipal Alliance Commission Reorganization meeting is Monday, 
March 3, 2014 at 7:00pm.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Aileen Wojciechowski 

Municipal Alliance Commission Secretary 


